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In maths this week we have looked at number bonds. We have explored the family of facts
linked to each number bond to support our learning next term on addition and subtraction.

We have also continued our cross-curricular maths linked to science, where we have
presented our data and answered questions linked to our food survey.

In Art we have used our new skills in pointillism to create a painting of a Bewick Swan. The
paintings are amazing.

In English, we have completed our ‘Wanted Poster’ about Phileas Fogg.

On Friday, we were lucky enough to have Mrs Heffernan come into class to teach the
children Spanish. The children loved the opportunity to learn about a different language.

A big WELL DONE goes to our Super Sonic winner for this term...

Have a wonderful half term! %*%

For your information

PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings. Please can you ensure your
child has a PE kit in school on these days - thank you.

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say
you have read with them.
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Thank you for your prompt return of homework.



